
 
 

If you would like information, news or prayer requests to appear in the Family News, please contact the church office. 

For a complete list of prayer requests, shut-ins, cancer patients and others, pick up a copy of HCOC FAMILY PRAYER CONCERNS. 
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HCOC Safety Ministry Team meeting TODAY!  Meet in Classroom C following worship 
service. 
 
Visitors, New Members, & Students - Join us for lunch in the fellowship hall on 
Sundays beginning TODAY!  Lunches will not be served on Sundays that are the fifth 
Sunday of the month OR when a special church event is planned.   
 
Prime Timers Fish Fry Fellowship – Thursday, 9/19 at 5:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall 
 
Ladies… Heartfelt Speak Truth Conference, 9/20-9/21 in West Monroe, LA – For more 
information visit www.heartfeltministries.org or the Heartfelt Ministries Facebook page. 
 
Ladies Night at HCOC on Friday, 10/4 … gather at 5:30 p.m. & eat at 6:00 p.m. – 
Soup/Salad/Dessert … Games & the movie “Breakthrough” to follow dinner in the 
fellowship hall … Sign-up at THE HUB 
 
Mark your calendars for a church-wide breakfast on 10/6.  These breakfasts will occur 
quarterly rather than monthly, as they were scheduled last school year. 
 
Las Damas de Baxter Annual Fundraiser Luncheon/Auction will be Sunday, 10/13…  
Steve Teel, President of Baxter Institute (Tegucigalpa, Honduras), will present the 
sermon during worship service.  More details to come about the fundraiser that 
benefits the Baxter Institute. Baxter trains ministers of the Gospel and helps the people 
of Central America in so many ways. 
 
Houston Mobile Food Truck will be at HCOC on Saturday, 10/19 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Mike Roempke’s sister, Deborah Graefe, passed away on Sunday, 9/8.  Deborah’s 

funeral was held on 9/12 in State College, Pennsylvania. 

Norma Edgington is feeling better after receiving medication and an outpatient 

procedure on 9/13 for an irregular heartbeat.   

Yuca Wyatt’s daughter, Leesa Lerchbacker, is home from MD Anderson.  It’s been two 

weeks since her stem cell transplant and her white blood cells are within the low 

normal range. 

Stephen McMillan’s father is home recovering after being hospitalized for a series of 

mini strokes.  The strokes seemed to have been caused from years of chemotherapy 

treatments for leukemia. 

 

 

 

Welcome Visitors! We’re glad 
you’re here. If you are passing 
through, we pray that you will 
have a safe journey as you travel.  
Please come back and worship 
with us again.  

If you are looking for a place to 
worship regularly, we invite you to 
experience our church family.  

Please take a Welcome brochure 
and fill out a Care Card and drop it 
in the collection plate or leave it 
at the Welcome Desk. 

 
Weekly HCOC Schedule 

Sunday 9:00 AM: 
Class List at the Welcome Center 
Sunday Worship 10:00 AM 
 
Share Groups meet at various times 
throughout the day on Sundays. 
 
Sunday Night Worship & Bible 
Study 5:30 PM in Classroom E 
 
Tuesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM 
 
Wednesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM: 
Childcare provided 
 
Wednesday Supper @ 5:30 PM 

Wednesday 6:30-7:15 PM                    
Class List at the Welcome Center 

 

OUR MINISTERS: 

Jeff Dunn, Pulpit Minister 

Todd Tipton, College Minister  (Kats 
For Christ @ SHSU) 

Evan O’Rear, Youth Minister 

Heather Trevino, Children’s Minister 

 

 

http://www.heartfeltministries.org/
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 September At A Glance: 

 

• Sept. 19: Prime Timers Fish Fry Fellowship; 5:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Sept. 17: Sewing Sisters; 4:00-7:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Sept. 24: Prime Timers Potluck & Game Day; 11:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Sept. 24: Brothers In Christ meet in the fellowship hall at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

THANK YOU 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  
                                                                                   

SEPTEMBER 
Shepherd of the month: Mark Taylor    Deacon of the month: Nathan Spencer 

 
 

LAST WEEK 
Contribution: $9,328.52   Attendance: 278 

/Attendance: 248 
 
 
 

          Jeff Dunn’s Blog:  https://pursuing-god.com 
 
 

Thank you to Huntsville Church of Christ for sending a contribution to 
Foster’s Home for Children in memory of my sweet husband of 69 years.  I 
live right between our two daughters & their families and they can be to 
me in two minutes.  They take good care of me.  We enjoyed worshiping 
there for 18-20 years.  We love all of you.  Come down to see me anytime 
you can. 
                                                                                         Much love, 
                                                                                         Mary Fletcher 


